Beptenber 26, 1269

Mr. Paul Boyer

Geology Department

Pranklin & Marshall College
Lancaster, Pennoylvania 17604

Dear Dx, Boyers:

Thank you for the two separates of your papers on Bivalvia.
It is good to sce you publish papers, it is one of the best
things you can Qe for yocurself and incidentally, for the country
as a whole., Just so you don't turn to pure species hack work.

I hope I can have a long visit with you at the coming G.5.3,
convention, You are a good man to talk to,

I am still struggling with the left overs of the oyster
volume, Ray Mcore keeps finding Genus to guibble about, Quibble
ing is ths cccupational dicease of dedicated editors and must bs
forgiven in his case.

More and more people are sending me recent oysters for
identification. Coneidoring that we lack an extensive oystor
library here, that can become quite a chote,

Wishing you the bast of luck and success in your new place,

Sincerely yours,

H.B, Stenzel
Visiting Professor of Geoleogy
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